
 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Equality and Diversity / Health and Nutrition Qualification: 17th – 21st June 2014 

Your child has been identified as requiring intervention to encourage them to work towards achieving 5 A*-
C grades or equivalent at GCSE.  To help your child further, they will spend one week, beginning on 
Tuesday 17th June 2014, working on a NFCE qualification in Equality and Diversity, Health and Nutrition or 
both.  

As a school we recognise the efforts that students have put in to help secure the best life chances available 
to them. The aim of a programme such as this is to broaden the choice of courses that they may wish to 
take in September.  

Your child should report to the J library at 8.30am on Tuesday 17th June 2014. Students will finish each day 
at 3pm and should come to school fully equipped with pens etc. to enable them to complete the above 
NFCE course successfully. School uniform is not required and completion of the course will be celebrated 
with takeaway pizza courtesy of the school. The school is successful in securing these qualifications, which 
are equivalent to a GCSE at C Grade or above. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
 

 


